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12 OCT 1984

License No. 37-09314-02
Docket No. 030-03114
Control No. 02582

American Bioscience Laboratories
ATTN: Ronald E. Orynich, Ph.D.

Branch Director
114 S. 18th Street
Philadelphia, PA 19103

SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR MATERIAL LICENSE RENEWAL DATED JUNE 25, 1984,
AND A TELEPHONE CONVERSATION ON AUGUST 9, 1984, IN WHICH WE
REQUESTED ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Gentlemen:

This concerns the subject letter for materials license amendment and our
telephone discussion with Mr. Joseph Camoratto of your staff in which we
indicated that additional information as to the Training and Experience of
Ronald E. Orynich, Ondira McCloud and Eileen Spina is required in order to
continue review of your request.

A check of our files indicates that we have not received a response from you to
date. If we do not receive a reply within 30 days, it may be necessary to deny
your application and terminate your license. Such action would require that
you divest yourself of all licensed material.

Sincerely,

UrJginal Signed By
Jenny L Johansen

Jenny M. Johansen, M.S.
Nuclear Materials Section B
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs
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